FCC's O'Rielly: Rolling Back Net Neutrality a Likely Priority 
[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ]Federal Communications Commission Commissioner Michael O'Rielly has predicted that a Republican majority in the FCC may make rolling back net neutrality a priority but says that the decision is dependent upon the new chairperson. O'Rielly also called the Title II rules adopted in February "harmful" and said they "should never have been adopted in the first place."
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